
Bike Swap 

The 12th Annual Bike Swap, held March 19, 2017 was a 
success. Two speakers elevated the atmosphere for the 
attendees. This fundraiser for the Friends of Lapham 
Peak Snowmaking Project amounted to a net profit of 
$2425.39. We could not have done this without the time 
and dedication of many volunteers and all of the 
participants that purchased items. Thank you everyone!  
 
We invite to join us for the 13th Annual Bike Swap and 
Fun Fair, June 2, 2018, at our NEW LOCATION---LAPHAM 
PEAK, HOMESTEAD HOLLOW. In addition, we will have 
select other non-biking vendors and some children's 
games. Watch our website, www.bikeswap-
laphampeakfriends.org. , for updates further 
information. We are looking forward to this exciting new 
opportunity for the community and working with our 
passionate volunteers.  
 
Theresa McDonald and Carol Doebler, Co-advisors Bike 
Swap 
 Anne Riendl- Chair FLP-Snowmaking 
 and Bike Swap Corral Coordinator   


